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*

Mr. James P. O'Reilly '

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II
101 Marietta Street, Northwest
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

SHEARON HARRIS NUCLEAR POWER PLANT, UNIT NO. 1
DOCKET NO. 50-400i

PIPE HANGER NOT FABRICATED IN
ACCORDANCE WITH THE DESIGN DRAWING

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

This is to confirm the September 9, 1983 telephone conversation between
Mr. K. V. Hate' and Mr. A. Hardin. Mr. Hardin was informed that the
August 15, 1983 potentially reportable item, pertaining to pipe hanger
1-FP-H-870 not being fabricated by Bergen-Paterson in accordance with
the design drawing, has been evaluated and considered not to be reportable
per the provisions of 10CFR50.55(e) and 10CFR, Part 21.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours very truly,

NJC/mt h, L *

p

cc: Mr. R. C. DeYoung N. J. Ch angi - Manager
Mr. G. Maxwell Quality Assu ce/ Quality Control
Mr. R. L. Prevatte Harris Plant
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